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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  
JANUARY 2019 

 
Seine Riverbank Stabilization at the Branch 1 Aqueduct 
 
The Seine riverbank stabilization portion of work near the corner of Notre Dame Street and Maisonneuve 
Street is complete. Stabilizing the bank was necessary to keep the Branch 1 Aqueduct safe and ensure 
a continued supply of water to Winnipeg residents. Revegetation of the site will continue into the summer 
of 2019. For approximately one week in January, there will be additional construction activities in the 
area.   
 
Parking Restrictions  
 
To ensure safety, there may be street parking restrictions on a small portion of Notre Dame Street 
between Maisonneuve Street and Nadeau Street. Signs will be installed to communicate these 
restrictions. 
 
The City of Winnipeg realizes that the construction work may be disruptive and we will complete the work 
as quickly and efficiently as possible. We thank you for your patience. 
 

 
If you have any concerns regarding this work, please contact Jessica McCombe of the City of Winnipeg, 
during regular business hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) by:   
 

 Email at jmccombe@winnipeg.ca   
 Phone at 204-986-8663 

 

Outside of regular business hours, please call 311 with any project concerns or questions.


